M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
July 16, 2020
RE:
Contract Renewal with Learn21 for 2020-21 School Year 

For the board to approve the  3 year contract with no penalty to void the contract with   Learn21 for the district On2One Manager program that tracks and manages Chromebooks,  at a cost of $50,820.00, as presented. 

I recommend the board approve the renewal contract for Learn21, as presented.
